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I strongly OPPOSE SB 348-1.  

 

It will not achieve what they claim it will. It is marketed as a fix to criminal acts 

involving guns, however, those criminals will not abide the laws anyhow. It is just 

another bill they are pushing to limit our rights as citizens to protect ourselves. As a 

young female, I appreciate the laws that are currently in effect to obtain a gun for 

protection. When enforced, the laws do make it harder for criminals to buy guns and 

it does allow those, such as myself, to obtain a gun without having to jump through 

unnecessary hoops. 

 

I urge you to oppose SB 348-1.  

 


